
Dear Parents, 

 The holidays are 

quickly approaching and 
we are preparing for a 

very busy month. The 

children will be making a 

special family gift, deco-

rating cookies and taking 

a picture with Santa. 

Santa will be visiting this 

month. He will be ac-

cepting a wish list from 

the children to take back 

to the North Pole. If you 

do not want your child to 

visit with Santa please 

let us know. 

 Thank you to all of 

our parents that made 

donations to our 

Thanksgiving Feast, the 

Pilgrims and Native 

Americans really enjoyed 

themselves. We would 

also like to thank Dana, 

Beth, Makayla, Monique, 

Danielle and Veronica 

who were our Guest 

Readers for Family Liter-

acy Month.  

 Our Holiday Party 
will be on Wednesday, 

December 18th & Thurs-

day, December 19th. We 

will be decorating cook-
ies to share with our 

families. A request form 

will be coming home for 

a certain item to be 

brought for the party.  

     We will continue 

working on letter and 

number recognition, 

name writing and cutting 

with scissors for this 

month. “Show & Tell” 

will continue throughout 

the month of December. 

 We will continue to 
go outside on a daily ba-

sis, weather permitting. 

Please dress your child 

appropriately and label 

all of your child’s jacket, 

hats and gloves. 

 We wish a happy and 

safe holiday season to all 

of our children and their 

families. 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Jacki 

Mrs. Kim 

Director’s Note 

  Merry Christmas and 
Happy Holidays. We all 
enjoyed our Thanksgiving 
Feasts and are looking 
forward to the Holiday 
Celebrations. Santa is go-
ing to make a stop at Hill-
crest to visit all of our 

friends.  

 We will have a Parent 
Night Out this month. 
Check your Newsletter for 

the sign up sheet.  

 We will be collecting 
toys & items for children 
in need. There will be a 
tree by the front desk to 
place your donations. See 
the attached flyer for more 
information. Thank you in 
advance for your partici-

pation.  

 Be on the look out for a 

vision screening, hearing 
screening and Child ID 

program in the new year.  

 

Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year, 

Amy Ricci 

Happy Birthday to: 

Matthew & Harley! 

 

 

  

 

Date  Letter/Number  Theme 

12/2-6   Nn / 9       Santa’s Workshop 

12/9-13 Oo / 10               Holiday Decorations 

12/16-20 Rr /Review 1-10            Holiday Fun 

12/23-27 Bb / 11      Let’s Celebrate 

12/30-31 Review N O R B/12     Happy New Year 
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Letter from the Teacher 1. Hillcrest will be CLOSED on 
Tuesday, December 24th & 

Wednesday, December 25th   

2. Book order’s are due by 
Thurs., 12/12 or use online 
code GNLCK 

3. Parent’s Night Out—Fri., 
12/13 

4. Please label all of your child’s 
belongings. 

5. Please send your child to 
school in weather appropriate 
clothing. 

6. For bad weather school clos-
ing information listen to 92.7 
WOBM or check online at 
wobm.com or 943thepoint.com 
Please sign up for the remind 
app 

7. Santa will be visiting all the 
classrooms 12/18 & 12/19. 
 

Important 

Reminders 

Special points of 

interest: 

 Parents Night Out forms 
are located at the front 
desk if you would like to 
sign your child up.  

 We are collecting toys/
clothing all month for a 
family in need. There is a 
flyer attached with more 
information.  

 We are CLOSED on Tues-
day, December 24th and 
Wednesday, December 
25th. 


